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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

November 10th, 2020 
 

Cannon County Schools Offers Meals to ALL Children Age 18 or Under 

During Distance Learning in November 

 

WOODBURY – ALL Cannon County Elementary Schools – Auburn Elementary School; East 

Side Elementary School; Short Mountain Elementary School; West Side Elementary School; 

Woodbury Grammar School; and Woodland Elementary School will cease On-Campus 

Learning beginning Thursday, November 12th, 2020 through Tuesday, November 24th, 2020 - 

Cannon County Schools are OFF for Thanksgiving Holidays on Wednesday, November 25th, 

2020, Thursday, November 26th, 2020 and Friday, November 27th, 2020.  Students will return 

to On-Campus Learning Monday, November 30th, 2020. ALL Cannon County Elementary 

School Students will be participating in Distance Learning during this time.  Cannon County 

High School was already participating in Distance Learning until November 30th, 2020. 

 

During this time of Distance Learning, a Nutrition Meal Program is being provided by the 

Cannon County Schools Nutrition Program which is offering FREE meals to ALL Children 18 

years of age and under.   

 

GRAB-AND-GO BREAKFASTS AND LUNCHES will be distributed at each Cannon County 

Elementary School on Thursday, November 12th, 2020 – 11 AM - Noon – Breakfasts & 

Lunches provided for 2 days; Monday, November 16th, 2020 – 11 AM - Noon - Breakfasts 

& Lunches provided for 5 days; Monday, November 23rd, 2020 – 11 AM – Noon - 

Breakfasts & Lunches provided for 5 days.  CCHS students can pick up meals at ANY 

Elementary School.  CCHS is not a feeding site.  

 

Cannon County Schools ask that parents/guardians please follow the instructions for traffic flow 

at each school just as this occurred earlier this year.  Cannon County Schools asks that 

participants DO NOT EXIT THEIR VEHICLE – No “Walk-ups” are allowed for the 

protection of School Employees. 

 

The distribution of children’s meals will be on Thursday, November 12th, 2020 - 11:00 AM – 

Noon; Monday, November 16th, 2020 – 11 AM - Noon and Monday, November 23rd, 2020 – 11 

AM - Noon.  The location of the meal distribution sites are: 

 Auburn School, 150 Vantrease Avenue, Auburntown, TN 37016; 

 East Side School, 970 Old McMinnville Highway, Woodbury, TN 37190; 



 Short Mountain School, 5988 Short Mountain Road, Woodbury, TN  37190; 

 West Side School, 3714 Murfreesboro Road, Readyville, TN  37149; 

 Woodbury Grammar School, 530 West Adams Street, Woodbury, TN 37190; and 

 Woodland School, 8383 Jim Cummings Highway, Bradyville, TN 37026. 

 

Cannon County High School is NOT a feeding site, however, ANY Cannon County High 

School Student can pick up meals at ANY Elementary School in Cannon County! 

 

Because of the COVID-19 concerns, Cannon County Schools desire to provide nutritious meals 

to the children of Cannon County during this school closure.  If you have specific questions or 

concerns please contact Cannon County Food Service Supervisor Jennifer Insell at 629-201-

4809 - Email at Jennifer.Insell@ccstn.net or Cannon County Schools ESP Coordinator Lisa 

Black at 629-201-4805 – Email at Lisa.Black@ccstn.net.  Please leave a voice mail or Email. 
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For media inquiries, please contact Mr. William F. Curtis, Director of Cannon County Schools 

at 629-201-4801 Extension 10101 or at williamf.curtis@ccstn.net for local Cannon County 

Schools information. 


